
Club Calendar
for

December
Dec 2005

1.. SLMUG General  Meeting 7:30 pm
 San Leandro High School
 Room 507  (Shop 7 Graphics Lab)
 2200 Bancroft Ave.
 San Leandro  (Info: 510 828-9314)
 SLMUG Board Meeting. Nor-  
 mally held after the general   
 meeting at a nearby eating estab- 
 lishment.

15... SLMUG Mac SIG
 The Mac SIG meets on the third  
 Thursday in Room 507, the Shop 7   
 Graphics Lab. Items for discussion  
 are brought by you, the attendees.  
 Discussions are specific to your  
 problems and requests.
 (Info: 510 828-9314)

Jan 2006

5... SLMUG General  Meeting 7:30 pm
 San Leandro High School
 Room 507  (Shop 7 Graphics Lab)
 2200 Bancroft Ave.
 San Leandro  (Info: 510 828-9314)

The Fine Print
Apple Bytes is published by and for the members of the San Leandro Macintosh User 
Group. It is created on an iMac G5 2.0 running Mac OS 10.4.3 using Adobe InDesign 3.0.1   
and printed on  an HP Laserjet 2200DTN.

It is an independent publication, not affiliated with, sponsored, or sanctioned by Apple 
Computer or any other manufacturer. The opinions, statements, views, and positions herein 
are those of the author(s), or editor(s) and are not intended to represent the opinions, state-
ments, views, and positions of Apple Computer or any other company, or anyone else for 
that matter. Original articles published in Apple Bytes may be reprinted or reproduced by 
other non-profit user groups provided that acknowledgement is given and a copy of that 
newsletter furnished to:

  Editor
  P.O. Box 4111
  San Leandro, CA  94579

Tiger is here to stay
for a while...

 
 Rumor has it that 10.4.3 is good 
enough to create a release version. It  is 
expected in the very near future. What 
about the version of 10.4 for the intel 
chips? Will it be called iTiger or maybe 
TigerAye? It might even be bisexual. 
For that little tidbit we may have to 
wait until MacWorld Expo SF to find 
out.

 Our bevy of machines are all 
running 10.4.3 with zero defects. The 
install was one of the easiest on record, 
if you follow the recommended 
pre-install procedures. Some minor 
problems have be noted by those who 
“just jumped in” and threw caution 
to the wind. A reinstall solved that  
problem in most cases. OS X 10.4.3 has 
been reported to be the most stable OS 
to date. (Mikey likes it!)     
 
 What do you think will happen 
at Macworld next month? It is rumor  
time, friends. Food for discussion at 
the forthcoming meeting.

 As a reminder, we need to have 
the annual election of officers at the 
forthcoming meeting. It’s that time of 
year again.

 Happy Holidays to all.
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   San Leandro Macintosh
           User Group
             P.O. Box 4111
  San Leandro CA  94579-0111

 Main Meeting - Dec 1st

December 1st meeting features...

 Election of next years Officers will be first on the agenda.  Randy has promised 
to enlighten us on some of his recent observations for sure this month.  Ed will discuss 
the CD DOM. Perhaps Deborah can debrief us on her recent trip to New York for brain 
stretching. Bob will cover a few noteworthy features of iCal and Wikipedia. John will 
review a little known safety item in Adobe InDesign. Be sure to attend.


